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Message:

I write as a native Texan and lifelong voter who cherishes
fair elections. I strongly oppose any attempt to redraw our
electoral maps outside of the census-driven process. By
law and tradition, Texas redraws districts only once every
ten years after the census. Mid-decade map changes are
virtually unheard of and usually happen only after a major
shift in legislative power. Doing this now, with no new
census data, undermines the stability of our system and
the trust of voters.

This proposal feels less like good governance and more like
a partisan power grab. In recent hearings, concerned

Texans called it a bait-and-switch with a power grab added
in. Even U.S. Representative Lizzie Fletcher called this mid-
decade redistricting an attack on the citizens of Texas and
on our right to choose the people we want to represent us.
Redrawing lines now would blatantly circumvent the will of
the people, tamp down fair representation, and give
outsiders an outsized say in our elections.

We must protect public trust in democracy. Fair
representation requires that maps reflect real population
shifts, not midterm political calculations. To uphold
integrity and respect voters, I urge you to reject off-cycle
redistricting and keep changes tied to the next official
census. Texans deserve transparent, lawful processes—not
rushed maneuvers that dilute our vote.

Thank you for listening to the voices of everyday Texans.
Please defend the fairness of our elections and preserve
faith in the democratic process.





